
 
Dear all, 
 
Have you ever been scared of the dark? Light is what can help overcome our fear of darkness. This 
week we're thinking about when Jesus said 'I am the light of the world – Jesus, who came into this 
world's darkness and overcame it through his death and resurrection – Hallelujah! What a Saviour! 

 
Church News: 

• Sunday 26 July 
This Sunday we will be streaming our service again from St Mary's Church Building. 
 
After Sunday's livestream service, please join us for Zoffee and Zea - a time of fellowship 
chatting with each other using Zoom. To join this time of fellowship, please contact me 
(vicar@eatonsocon.org) 

• Sunday 2 August 
On Sunday 2 August, people will be able to start attending services again - Tickets will be 
available from Sunday afternoon, so do watch out for Sunday's update email. 
 
If you are not successful in booking a service ticket, please book a waiting list ticket, as this will 
enable us to contact you if there's space or to give you priority booking for attending the 
following week. 

• Weekly Challenge 
This week's challenge is to send us a photo that represents light to you. Do send 
to Jenny@barrett.cc by Saturday 25 July 12noon, which will then be included in Sunday's 
Livestream Service. 

• 'Lockdown' Recipe Book 
What recipes have you used and enjoyed during the recent lockdown? 
We'd love to put together a recipe book containing your favourite recipes for printing and selling 
to the church and further afield!! 
 
The proposal is to divide this book into 4 sections: 
- Starters and Accompaniments 
- Main Courses 
- Desserts 
- Teatime 
 
Send your recipe(s) to brianelliott1948@gmail.com together with: 
- Recipe Title 
- Number of people it serves 
- Ingredients & Directions 
- Your name (or the name of the person submitting it)` 
 
Any questions please contact Brian on the above email address! 
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• Facemasks 
If you're visiting St Mary's, there are Facemasks available, made by Jane Gogarty, for a 
suggested donation of £2. 

 
With every blessing and prayer, 
 
Tim 
 
Rev'd Timothy Robb 
Vicar, St Mary's Eaton Socon 

 


